
 
 

Office of the Vice President for Research and Economic Development 
 

 
2009 Junior Faculty Summer Research Fellowship Invitation 

 
This year the University of North Texas Junior Faculty Summer Research Fellowship 
program plans to provide stipends of $5,000 each, in 2009 summer salary support, to 
selected junior faculty in support of their research projects. 
 
This invitation is for full-time, tenure-track or non-tenured faculty with the rank of 
Assistant Professor.  Letters of nomination by the department/division chairperson and 
dean are required.  Applications and letters of nomination must be submitted to the office 
of the Vice President for Research & Economic Development, Administration Building, 
Room 175, by 5:00pm on November 3, 2008.  Please check with your chairs and deans 
for departmental deadlines. 
 
In addition to the application itself, a curriculum vita is required. Application forms are 
available on our web site at http://research.unt.edu/intramural/intramural.htm. For 
additional information, please contact Sarah Sprinkle at (940) 565-4119 or 
Sarah.Sprinkle@unt.edu.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Phone  (940) 565-4119  ♦  Fax  (940) 369-7486  ♦  SSprinkle@unt.edu 
P. O. Box 310979  ♦  Denton, Texas  76203-0979 
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